
 

 
 

 

Acoustic Works, Suite W3D1B / 75 O’Riordan Street, Alexandria NSW 2015             Internet: www.acousticworks.com.au 
Phone (02) 9666 5444                    Email: gpearce@acousticworks.com.au 
ABN: 35 607 558 707          menersen@acousticworks.com.au 

10 February 2022 
Reference: 1021096 L02A 600 Woodstock Avenue Glendenning ENV.doc 

 
Tim Greenway 
Project Strategy 
PO Box 271 
Sutherland NSW 1499 
 
Dear Tim, 
 
RE: 600 Woodstock Avenue, Glendenning Response to DPIE comments 
 
Acoustic Works was engaged by Project Strategy to prepare an environmental noise 
assessment for a proposed material recovery centre to be located at 600 Woodstock Avenue, 
Glendenning. This letter has been provided to outline the changes made in the updated 
acoustic report (ref: 1021096 R01C 600 Woodstock Avenue Glendenning ENV.docx dated 
10/02/2022) in response to comments from the NSW Department of Planning, Industry and 
Environment. The comments and changes made in response are provided below. 
 
DPIE Comment 
 

“24.  Confirm trucks idling and manoeuvring within the site have been considered as 
noise sources and update Section 8.1.1 and Figures 5 and 6 of the NVIA accordingly 
 

Response 
 
The assessment has been updated to include trucks idling and manoeuvring within the site, 
with Section 8.1.1, Table 15 and Figures 5 to 7 updated accordingly. 
 
We trust this information meets with your current requirements. Should you have any 
queries please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Regards, 
 

 
 

Michael Gunning M.ArchSci 
Acoustic Consultant 

 

 


